
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

As the year comes to a close, we will be archiving our classes on Seesaw and transferring pupils 

to their new teacher in August. Please be aware that you will not be able to contact staff 

on Seesaw from 29th June.  

  

In August you will receive a link enabling you to download a zip file of content from your child's 

Journal. This file will contain all of the pictures and videos posted on Seesaw over the past year. 

We ask that you do not share photographs containing other children on any social 

media platform. 

  

When you receive a seesaw request in August from your child's new class teacher, please ensure 

to accept it. It is important to note that the school office must be notified of any updates with 

regard to your contact details (email address and mobile number), as these are used to connect 

with you on Seesaw. 

  

Finally, during the last week in August, please check that your Seesaw app is active and updated 

in case your phone has hidden/removed the app, due to inactivity over the summer months. 

  

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Kane 

 


